Friday May 27, 2011

Dear County of St. Paul,

On June 3rd and 4th, St. Paul Regional High School will be going to the ASAA 2011 High School Track & Field Provincial Championships in Edmonton. As you may have heard, we had a solid zone championships and ended up winning the 3A banner and total points for all schools involved.

I know that the County of St. Paul supports teams that compete at the Provincial level in athletics. We would like to apply for the provincial funding to help us cover the expenses of sending 21 students and coaches for that competition. If there is any paper work that needs to be filled out, please let us know.

I know that the town has supported us in the past, and we appreciate any support you can give. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at St. Paul Regional High School @ 780-645-4491 or by email hank_smid@sperd.ca.

Hank Smid

Athletic Director

St. Paul Regional High School